
2/7/11 

Representative Petersen: 

My name Steven Yang, President of Hmong Lions Club of Alaska, I have see the email on First Hmong 

Lions Club@hotmail.com. I support of your representative Pete Petersen to submit a bill to introduced 
HB92 created special license plate to help Hmong Veterans which has been served CIA during Vietnam 

War.  We will discuss with our veteran group, we may able to do some thing to help you to working  with 

the commemorating Hmong Veterans.  If you have any question please let me know or call me at 907-
230-2173 or we may meet to discuss more information you needs. Thank you for input and support. 

 
Steven Yang, 

President of Hmong Lions Club 

 


